

A Special Holiday Event

HBAC's 2005 events ended with a sparkle. Margaret Dickenson, the featured speaker at our December meeting, is the awardwinning author of From the Ambassador's Table. Host of the international award winning series Margaret's Sense of Occasion. Margaret's and Entertaining Minutes, Margaret shared imaginative tips on holiday decorating and entertaining with the HBAC. Our members delighted in tasting homemade chocolates, and left with inspiring cooking and decorating ideas for the holiday season.

HBAC members also took time to donate gifts to the women's shelter residents of Logifem, which has become an annual event at the December meeting. Along with two personal contributions to Logifem by HBAC members, HBAC was able to present Logifem with a cheque for \$2,650.

The December meeting marked two other noted events. HBAC held its first Annual General Meeting, and celebrated the launch of HBAC's bilingual Web site.

mining Each of our meetings provides an opportunity to network and exchange information with other piring professional women, as well as to as for develop our skills through our speakers, and give back to the community.

We have many exciting programs in store for 2006. To find out more, visit our Web site at www.HBAC.ca, or contact our board members.



Lynda Goldman, HBAC Board, Robin Grover, HBAC President and guest speaker Margaret Dickenson.

We're easy to reach! Our Executive Members:

Robin Grover 514-956

President

(sanofi-aventis)

Lea Capuano 514-694-1212

Membership

(CryoCath Technologies)

Niki Tsakonas

Secretary

(Consultation 3P Consulting)

Lynda Goldman 514-336-4339

Communications

(Helix Publishing)

Geneviève Grenier

Goli

(TAXI Canada Inc.)

Nives Listes 514-428-6203

Golf & Treasurer

(ims Health)

Jennifer Morrison 514-484-3491

Communications

(JAM Design)

Debra R. Makuch 514-397-8833

Facilities Co-ordinator

(Parkhurst Publishing)

Lora-Mae Chartier 514-332-2252

Golf

(Bristol-Myers Squibb)

Mark your calendars... Upcoming meetings:

April 6, 2006—Teresa Morgan - "What's in your Purse?" June 1, 2006—Dr. Nedd - "How to Triumph over Stress" August 15, 2006—Golf tournament

For more information, contact Robin Grover at 514-956-4081 or by e-mail at *contact_hbac@sympatico.ca*.

Our Web site: www.hbac.ca.